
Parent and Friends Association

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you to all those who have brought in their wonderful cake/bun creations to celebrate VE 
Day.

With the cakes/buns that have kindly been donated, we will be holding a bake sale on the KS2 
playground on Friday (9 May) after school at 3.10pm.

These will be sold at 50p per slice, and all proceeds raised will be going towards our Opal Play 
programme.

We look forward to seeing you there. Thank you for your continued support.
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